
Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, Washington  99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 

October 20, 2022 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Tariff WN U-28, Electric Service 

Residential and Small Farm Energy Rate Adjustment Credit 

DO NOT REDOCKET 

Docket No. UE-220671 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Attached for electronic filing with the Commission is the following substitute tariff sheet proposed to 

be effective November 15, 2022: 

Substitute Twentieth Revision Sheet 59 Canceling Nineteenth Revision Sheet 59 

On September 2, 2022 Avista filed an electric rate adjustment to increase the rebate related to 

Residential Exchange Program benefits the Company receives from the Bonneville Power 

Administration.  On this same day Avista also filed an electric rate adjustment related to its proposed 

Wildfire Expense Balancing Mechanism (Docket No. UE-220669) with the same effective date of 

November 1, 2022.  Based on discussions with Commission Staff and other Parties the Company has 

requested to extend the Wildfire filing effective date to November 15, 2022.  In order to minimize the 

number of rate changes customers will experience, the Company respectfully requests that the 

Residential Exchange filing also be extended to an effective date of November 15, 2022. 

Please direct any questions regarding this filing to Joe Miller at (509) 495-4546. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Patrick Ehrbar 

Patrick D. Ehrbar 

Director of Regulatory Affairs 
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